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December 11, 2017

Mr. Chris Goldblatt
CEO/Founder, Fish Reef Project
315 Meigs Road Ste A 289
Santa Barbara, CA 93109

Dear Mr. Goldblatt,

A PUBLIC AGENCY
www. goletasanitary.org

GENERAL MANANGER/DISTRICT ENGINEER

STEVE D. WAGNER, PE

The Goleta Sanitary District supports the implementation of the Goleta Bay Fish Reef Project as
a way to reduce the potential for coastal erosion at Goleta Beach while providing critical habitat,
food and shelter for all manner of marine life in Goleta Bay. We trust that all state and federal
agencies will give due consideration to the application for this project and work with the Fish
Reef Project for a swift and positive outcome so that we may once again enjoy a healthy kelp

ecosystem in our area.

Sincerely,

Jer mith,
Governing Board President

Qne William Moffett Place. Goleta, CA 93117

Phone: (805) 967-4519

FAX; {805} 964-3583

"Protecting Public Health and the Environment”



